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April 24, 2020 

 

 

Ariel Garcia 

Air Quality Unit 

EPA New England 

5 Post Office Square Suite 100 

Mail Code: OEP05-2 

Boston, MA 02109-3912 

 

Dear Mr. Garcia: 

 

Enclosed please find the 2018 Annual Report for the Massachusetts I&M program addressing the 

requirements of 40 CFR 51.366(a)-(d).  The report documents the continued successful operation of the 

Massachusetts I&M program. 

 

Please let us know if you have any comments or questions on the attached report.  We look forward to 

continuing to work with you on the Commonwealth’s I&M Program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Christine Kirby 

Assistant Commissioner 

Bureau of Air and Waste 
 

cc: 

Sharon Weber, BAW 

Paul Davis, BAW 

Mary-Jo Griffin, MassDOT/RMV 

Michael Devaney, MassDOT/RMV 


